
Airmail and Speedpost services to
Ukraine temporarily suspended

     Hongkong Post announced today (December 24) that, as advised by the
postal administration of Ukraine, Ukraine has imposed an embargo on imports
of mail. Consequently Hongkong Post has suspended airmail and Speedpost
services to Ukraine with immediate effect until January 3, 2019.
 

http://www.government-world.com/airmail-and-speedpost-services-to-ukraine-temporarily-suspended/
http://www.government-world.com/airmail-and-speedpost-services-to-ukraine-temporarily-suspended/

